January 6, 1967

Mr. Bill J. Graham
P. O. Box 5321
Midland, Texas

Re: #1 Machris State
NE NE 32-19-31

Dear Mr. Graham:

We are in receipt of Commission Form C-104 on the subject
well showing a change in ownership from Tenneco 0il Company to
you.

However we have no record of your Plugging Bond on file
in this office. It is necessary that you obtain a Bond before
the change of ownership may be approved.

Please refer to Rule 101 Plugging Bond, on pages 11 & 12
of the Commission Rules & Regulations, being mailed to you
under seperate cover.

If we can assist you in any way, please feel free to call
upon us.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District No. II
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